From: Dale Roberts

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Secretary of State, Jena Griswold proposed non-emergency rules proclamation.
Date: Saturday, July 31, 2021 9:03:23 PM

Dale W Roberts

7/31/2021

Re: Secretary of State, Jena Griswold proposed non-emergency rules proclamation.
To Whom it may Concern,

Given the current nature of the findings that have come out of multiple states, the rule changes
being proposed are nothing short of outrageous and an insult to our democratic republic.

These rules further undermine any sort of election integrity while driving a wedge between
Colorado voters and our elected officials. I demand that the rulemaking committee void these
rules changes in order to guarantee CO citizen’s rights to free, fair, and transparent elections.
Thank you,

Dale W Roberts (very concerned citizen)
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